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Question No. 61 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2005: 

Can you table the letter received on Friday 28 October from the Australian Bankers’ Association 
regarding anti money laundering? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Department understands that the Australian Bankers’ Association letter dated 28 October 2005 
is submission number 26 to the inquiry into the provisions of the Anti-Terrorism Bill (No 2) 2005 
and can be found on the Senate Legal and Constitutional Committee’s website at  
http://www.aph.gov.au/senate/committee/legcon_ctte/terrorism/submissions/sub26.pdf.  
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